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Chair Wiggam, Vice-Chair Dean, my Joint Sponsor and Ranking Member Brennan, and 

members of the Ohio House State and Local Government Committee, thank you for allowing us 

to offer sponsor testimony on H.B. 599.  

 

Already considered the unofficial Ohio state fish, this legislation would make the Walleye our 

official fish. Ohio benefits from our abundant population of walleye - with our portion of Lake 

Erie known as the walleye capital of the world. Many flock here to enjoy this natural treasure, 

assisting the state’s economy considerably. In fact, over 70% of Lake Erie’s over 1 billion dollar 

sport fishing economic generation is related to walleye fishing.  

 

While not just a blessing for us financially, this fish is also a blessing for us culturally. 

Thousands of hours are spent by Ohioans and non-Ohioans alike, enjoying this safe and 

sustainable hobby. Fishing this species brings many to Lake Erie, one of our state’s most 

beautiful features, promoting healthy lakeside activity with friends and family. 

 

When anglers in-state and out-of-state alike think of Ohio fishing - they think of Lake Erie 

walleye fishing. Rep. Brennan and I hope this legislation assists in promoting that association. 

Thank you for your consideration, we are happy to answer any questions.  
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